
 

 

Caterham School - Child Student Visa 

Caterham School is licensed to sponsor students under the Student and Child Student routes.  In 

order to meet our duties as a sponsor we must comply with all aspects of the UK's immigration laws, 

and support immigration control, including by taking steps to ensure that every student at Caterham 

who is subject to immigration control has permission to study in the UK throughout the whole period 

of their study.  

Students who are not British or Irish citizens or do not otherwise have permission to enter or remain 

in the UK (e.g. under the EU Settlement Scheme, the Hong Kong British National Overseas visa route, 

or as the dependent child of a Skilled Worker, Entrepreneur, Investor or Innovator visa holder) will 

need to apply for a Child Student visa before they commence their studies at Caterham School. 

Caterham School are happy to sponsor boarding students.  Unfortunately, we are not able to sponsor 

day or half weekly boarding students. 

In order to apply for a Child Student visa, the student must: 

• Have an 

https://www.gov.uk/child-study-visa/eligibility
https://www.gov.uk/child-study-visa/money


 

 

When can Students travel to the UK 

Students must not travel to the UK before the start date given on their visa. The start date 
will be up to 1 month before the course starts. 

A visa administration charge of £300 will be added to the first term bill for students who require a 
Child Student visa.  This charge covers the administration and cost of issuing a CAS, receipt and 

https://www.gov.uk/child-study-visa/documents-you-must-provide
https://www.gov.uk/biometric-residence-permits
https://www.gov.uk/view-prove-immigration-status
https://www.gov.uk/child-study-visa

